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Our Hood River County Fairgrounds help many groups, but has helped me with my 

children in 4-H, for livestock, horses, craftsmanship, and meetings.  The equestrian 

community has used the facilities, as well as our spring and fall festivals, and has 

served as an event center, especially since the county event site has been 

demolished. 


